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Each week we invite you to pray for one of our congregations. Currently 
the safer at home order has restricted travel to take pictures.  There are 
three congregations who have yet to be listed, we will lift them up as soon 
as possible.  So, we are lifting up again congregations that are previous 
Prayer Churches of the Week as we can all use a little extra prayer in 
these trying times. 
 
This week we lift up for your consideration First Presbyterian Church of 
Lancaster, WI and their Pastor, the Rev. Mark Hoehne. Lancaster is a 
picturesque town in region 3 of John Knox Presbytery, where Mark also 
serves as the Regional Coordinator. Mark started at FPC as a student 
Pastor and has continued into permanent service. Mark serves the Church 
on a full-time basis and works as a beef farmer as well. The congregation 
has faced some growing pains in recent years and prior to the pandemic 
had gone to two services on Sunday mornings. The congregation is looking 
forward to once again participating in one of FPC’s great highlights of the 
Summer, a Mission trip that sends a large group of young people to assist 
others and learn the values of loving and helping neighbors. Please 
remember these good folks in your prayers. 


